
 

For those on Zoom and others who may wish to send a card or letter (or email), there are plenty of 

folks in our congregation (and beyond) who would appreciate hearing from you.  If you are 

wondering who to send a card to you can see the list below.  Another possibility is to send a letter 

on behalf of hungry people by participating in an Offering of Letters with Bread for the World (see 

next page). 

 

In our church community: 
 

• You could send a card to Wayne Shireman and family on the loss of Irene.  His address is Bickford 

Cottage, 2418 Kent Ave #117, Ames 50010 
 

• Rosemarie Starett is recovering from a stroke.  1100 Adams St. #104, Ames IA 50010. 
 

• Randall O’Brien (shoulder), Sadie Searl (hip) and Susan Russell (knee) are recovering from surgery.   

Randall O’Brien, 2218 Ironwood Ct., Ames 50014 

Sadie Searl, 1025 Gaskill Dr., Ames 50014 
 

• Dick Gee, Iowa Veteran’s Home, 1301 Summit St., Marshalltown IA 50158 
 

• Buck Peterson has not been feeling well.  1100 Adams #122, Ames 50010 
 

• Send a card to one of our members in a health care center or assisted living, or who can’t get to 

church regularly. 

Wallace Sanders, 2300 Northcrest Parkway HCC-13, Ames IA 50010 

Dorothy Ewing, 2300 Northcrest Parkway HCC, Ames, IA 50010 

Pat Johnson, 2300 Northcrest Parkway HCC, Ames, IA 50010 

Jenna McCarley, 2200 Hamilton Dr. #140, Ames 50014 

Jim Sassaman, 2310 Northcrest Parkway #107, Ames 50010 

Harris Seidel, 2310 Northcrest Parkway #211, Ames 50010 

Roberta Ridley, 2310 Northcrest Parkway #105, Ames 50010 

Johnie Hammond, 1801 20th St. #H-15, Ames 50010 

Gary & Nancy Maydew, 3300 George W Carver Ave #217, Ames 50010 
 

You might send a card to one of our staff members and particularly to those who do not have a lot 

of personal contact with our members to tell them you appreciate what they do: Sierra Livengood 

(Office Manager) and Kathy Greiner (custodian).  You can send a card to them at the church at 200 

Lynn Ave., Ames 50014. 

 

 



Bread for the World Offering of Letters 

 

Bread for the World is a Christian organization that advocates for hungry people around the 

world and encouragers our legislators to remember people who are hungry through an 

“Offering of Letters.”  This year’s focus is on the farm bill.  A sample letter is below and an article 

taken from the Bread for the World magazine follows.  (Sorry, the article is a copy of a copy.) 

 

Bread for the World website: https://www.bread.org/ 

 

 
 

 

You can also send an email about the Farm bill from the Bread website  

https://www.bread.org/
https://go.bread.org/page/48001/action/1?ea.tracking.id=2023%20Farm%20Bill&_gl=1*w7upvq*_gcl_au*NzkwNTMyMjAuMTY5Njk1ODk4NA..


 


